SCU COVID POLICY - CONFERENCE SERVICES

The following COVID-19 policy will be in effect for all Conference programs residential and
commuter. With information about Covid-19 constantly changing, current policies may be revised

at any time, based on the changes directed by the Santa Clara University, County, State and
Federal governments.

All groups

e All guests to the University need to be up-to-date with COVID19 vaccinations in order to
participate in the Santa Clara University Conference Services program; please refer to
the CDC COVID19 vaccination guidelines for additional information.

e Groups are required to confirm that they have received proof of vaccination of all
attendees, 72 hours prior to coming on to campus.

e Masks recommended but not required.

e Registration will be done in each individual Residential space by the Conference planner/onsite

contact

Youth Group

e Staggered registration allow for minimal contact with others
e 1 parent can assist the student during registration and move in

e All registration will be done in the Groups resident hall, unless previous
arrangements have been made.

e Accommodations and meeting spaces will be cleaned and sanitized prior to your arrival.
o Note that custodial, conference employees, and facilities will not enter your room while
it is in use, unless necessary to do so.
o Facilities will enter the room if a request is made to fix any emergency issues.

e Refrain from gathering in the main lobby of the building - please congregate outdoors as much
as possible.

e Finally, if you attend and test positive for COVID-19 within 48 hours of attending, please
report this to the University by emailing covid19@scu.edu.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. The pandemic continues to be a fluid and
ever-evolving situation and changes to the above policise may and will change prior to and
throughout Summer 2022. We are doing our best to keep our campus community safe and
healthy as we celebrate being on campus at long last.



